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Senate Diary
On 27th October, the Senate of the UP held its regular meeting in the Senate Council Chamber on Vasvári Street. Two items were on the agenda: the amendment of the business plan of the UP for 2022 and the principles of the planning of the UP for 2023. Both were presented by Chancellor István Decsi.

"Already in the early planning phase we knew that there would be many challenges in 2022 that we cannot quantify in advance. In addition, there have been other developments that were not even considered last autumn," said Chancellor István Decsi, starting his presentation on the modification of the 2022 business plan. In the areas of electricity, district heating and gas consumption, there is a sectoral instruction that the UP must achieve savings in order to receive compensation. An instruction from the Rector-Chancellor has also been put into effect.
István Decsi stressed: four and a half billion additional expenditure is currently being planned, and efforts are being made to find resources that can be reallocated to this.
